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Docket No. 50-254
Docket No, 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs.

R. L. Higgins and A. D. Morrongiello of this office on December 6, 1987
through February 6, 1988, of activities at Quad Cities Nuclear Power
Station, Unity 1 and 2 authorized by NRC Operating Licenses No. DPR-29
and No. DPR-30, and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. Tamlyn
at the conclusion of the inspection,

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined
during the inspection, Within these areas, the inspection consisted
of a selective examination of pr.ocedures and representative records,
observations, and interviews with personnel,

During this inspection, two violations of Nuclear Regulatory Coomission
requirements, and two deviations from certain guides, cudes and standards
endorsed by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, were identified. Since

one violetion (Paragraph 2.e.) met the guidelines of 10 CFR 2 Appendix C,

V G, Paragraph 1, no Notice of Violation will be issued for that violation.

Regarding the remaining items, & written response is required.
In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission‘s requlations, a copy

of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the
NRC's Public Document Room.



Commonwealth Edison Company

We »'11 gladly discuss any questions

Enclosures:

1. Notice of Violation

2. Inspection Reports
No. 50-254/87033(DRP);
No. 50-265/87033(DRP

cCc w/enclosures:

D. Butterfield, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

R. L. Bax, Plant Manager

DCS/RSB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Richard Hubbard

J. W, McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
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you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

PUlagaliad dagaed by B L. bl

W. L. Forney, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1



